
 

 

Empowering Women Awareness Program 

 

Government Polytechnic Budgam took a significant stride towards women 
empowerment by organizing a comprehensive awareness program on November 18, 
2023. The event, held in collaboration with Doordarshan Kendra Srinagar, began 
with a morning show on "Good Morning JK," featuring Dr. Shafaquat Ara, the 
Principal of Polytechnic College Budgam discussing various programs and 
initiatives by the Skill Development Department to elevate women's status in skill 
practices and trade. 
Highlights: 

Principal's Insights: The morning show, broadcasted on Doordarshan Kendra 
Srinagar, provided a platform for the Principal of GPC Budgam to share insights into 
the ongoing efforts of the Skill Development Department. The discussion revolved 
around the various programs and steps taken to place women at the forefront of skill 
practices. 
Institutional Program Highlights: 

The second part of the awareness program unfolded within the premises of 
Government Polytechnic Budgam, where students actively participated in 
addressing the challenges and opportunities related to women empowerment. 

 Student Perspectives: GPC Budgam students took center stage to discuss the 
critical issues surrounding women's empowerment. Their presentations 

covered a range of topics, including skill development opportunities, 
challenges faced by women in various sectors, and the role of education in 
fostering empowerment. 

 Interactive Session: The event included an interactive session where students 
could ask questions, share their thoughts, and engage in a dialogue about the 
importance of empowering women in society. 
 

  
 
The Principal of GPC Budgam expressed enthusiasm about the success of the 
program, stating, "Empowering women is not just a goal; it is a collective 
responsibility. Through this awareness program, we aimed to inspire meaningful 
conversations and highlight the initiatives that contribute to the advancement of 
women in skill development. 
 


